

The Regional Municipality of Durham

November 29, 2020

Office of the Regional Chair

605 Rossland Rd. E. Level 5 PO Box 623 Whitby, ON L1N 6A3 Canada

905-668-7711 1-800-372-1102 john.henry@durham.ca

durham.ca

John Henry Reginal Chair and CEO Toronto Regional Real Estate Board 1400 Don Mills Road North York, Ontario M3B 3N1

Dear Friends:

On behalf of members of Regional Council, I am pleased to present the enclosed certificate commemorating the 100th Anniversary of Toronto Regional Real Estate Board which takes place in November of 2020.

We acknowledge the positive contributions the Toronto Regional Real Estate Board provides to the growth and development of the Durham Region community.

Congratulations and best wishes for many more years of success.

Sincerely,

John Henry

Regional Chair & CEO



The Regional Municipality of Durham

Commemorating

the

CENTENNIAL ANNIVERSARY

of

Toronto Regional Real Estate Board

On behalf of Members of Regional Council and the residents of Durham Region, please accept our sincere congratulations on this milestone occasion.

John Henry Regional Chair and CEO